

Brian G. LeBrun Deputy City Manager Finance

CITY OF CONCORD

New Hampshire's Main Street™ Finance



July 18, 2023

Lori Weaver, Interim Commissioner
New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services
and Opioid Abatement Trust Fund and Advisory Commission
129 Pleasant Street
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Dear Ms. Weaver:

The City of Concord, New Hampshire, has received \$180,740.58 from the Opioid Abatement Trust Fund for Fiscal Year 2023 (July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023). The total received for all years is \$218,992.21. This letter complies with RSA 126-A:84, IV, reporting compliance that the funds have been placed in a reserve account for future use and no funds have been disbursed through June 30, 2023.

Regards,

Brian G. LeBrun

Deputy City Manager - Finance

BGL/sms

cc: Thomas J. Aspell Jr., City Manager

James W. Kennedy, Esquire, City Solicitor



Brian G. LeBrun Deputy City Manager - Finance

CITY OF CONCORD

New Hampshire's Main Street™ Finance



JUN 27 2023

HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES COMMISSIONER'S OFFICE

June 22, 2023

Lori Weaver, Interim Commissioner NH Department of Health and Human Services Opioid Abatement Trust Fund and Advisory Commission 129 Pleasant Street Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Dear Ms. Weaver:

The City of Concord, New Hampshire, has received \$13,425.24 from the Opioid Abatement Trust Fund through June 30, 2021. This letter complies with RSA 126-A:84, IV, reporting compliance that the funds are in a reserve account for future use and no funds have been disbursed through June 30, 2021.

Regards,

Brian G. LeBrun

Deputy City Manager - Finance

BGL/sms

cc: Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager

James W. Kennedy, Esquire, City Solicitor



CITY OF CONCORD

New Hampshire's Main Street™ Finance

Brian G. LeBrun Deputy City Manager - Finance RECEIVED

JUN 27 2023

HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
COMMISSIONER'S OFFICE

June 22, 2023

Lori Weaver, Interim Commissioner NH Department of Health and Human Services and Opioid Abatement Trust Fund and Advisory Commission 129 Pleasant Street Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Dear Ms. Weaver:

The City of Concord, New Hampshire, has received \$24,826.39 from the Opioid Abatement Trust Fund through June 30, 2022. The total amount received for all years is \$38,251.63. This letter complies with RSA 126-A:84, IV, reporting compliance that the funds are in a reserve account for future use and no funds have been disbursed through June 30, 2022.

Regards,

Brian G. LeBrun

Deputy City Manager - Finance

En S. Fife

BGL/sms

cc: Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager

James W. Kennedy, Esquire, City Solicitor